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In Memory: 
 

While talking to Linda this week she mentioned John 

Melhorn passed away February 3rd at the age of 76.  He 

was a longtime friend of the club and definitely deserves a 

mention and a thank you here in the newsletter.  In addition 

to being a member of the club for many years, he served his 

community as a scout leader.  One of the ways he will be 

remembered was by bringing his Scouts and camping out in 

the community center.  They played games and looked after 

our tables and displays the weekend of the show.  That was 

a great help for our club and my guess is that it is something 

the boys will remember all their lives.  He will be missed. 

 

East Berlin - John E. Melhorn, 76, of East Berlin died on 

Sunday, February 3, 2019. He was the husband of Janice 

K. (Krepps) Melhorn to whom he was married 58 

years. John was a retired Master Chief from the US Coast 

Guard after 23 years of service, he then was owner of the 

Industrial Electric Co. in York for 16 years and also retired 

as co/owner of Woodcraft Retail Store in Harrisburg.  

 

 

If you have a story you want to share, or would like to see 

other friendsô memories, check out the below web site. 

https://www.legacy.com/obituaries/name/john-melhorn-obituary?pid=191449324&page=2 
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Presidentõs Letter 

Hello all, 

It is hard to believe the summer is almost over and the schools will be busy again.  Of course, Conewago 

Carvers have been as busy all summer with our seminars, our all day carves, our fantastic Sunday meetings 

and our Tuesday night / Wednesday morning carving.  If you havenôt been to East Berlin to see us lately stop 

in.   

 

The Sunday meeting held July 21 was our summer picnic.  We were smarter than the average bear and 

decided we would have the picnic inside and enjoy the air-conditioning.  The dayôs temperature was well into 

the 90ôs with one of those high heat index temperatures.  We ate first and enjoyed wonderful food (I told you 

we were smart) then followed up the afternoon with a fantastic show and tell.  Everyone brought along 

something to show.  A tool they use a lot or something unusual they carry along in their toolbox that makes 

their carving easier.   Perhaps it was a carving gift they were given or their first carving.  It was a really nice 

afternoon listening to stories and seeing new ideas.  (Ask Phyllis Stone how she uses a door stop spring to 

help with her carving) 

 

Show and Tell 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The third week of July saw a lot of our 

carvers attending either the Honesdale 

Roundup the first part of the week or the 

Buckeye Roundup the second part of the 

week.  I am looking forward to seeing 

some of the projects you all worked on or 

taught at the roundups.  Our club is very 

lucky to have a lot of talented teachers 

among our ranks. 

 

Honesdale Update 
Conewago had awesome representation 

for instructors this year!! A big THANK 

YOU to all who participated. 

¶ Dennis Thornton   

¶ Bob Hershey 

¶ Bud Miller 

¶ Dave Parker 

¶ Don Swartz  

¶ Jim Hiser 

¶ Ken Kuhar  

 


